
 

 

APPENDIX 1 
Petitions – Overview and Scrutiny 

Recommendations Tracker 
 

2010/11 
 

Title of Petition Date 
considered 

Initial Response Comments on Action Taken 

 
1) Petition 
against anti-
social behaviour 
in Lowlands Lane 
Park 

 

 
04/08/10 

 
The Committee 
recommended that a 
multi-agency approach 
be adopted to resolve 
the anti-social 
behaviour in Lowlands 
Lane Park. 
 

 
Action has been taken to resolve 
this issue by Officers from the 
Council representing a variety of 
service areas and the Police.  No 
further reports of anti-social 
behaviour in the park have been 
received from other residents. 
Further details are provided in 
the main report. 
 

 
2) Petition to 
keep a family 
resident in a 
property on 
Prospect Road. 

 

 
27/10/10 

 
The Petition was 
noted.  (Members did 
not request any further 
action on the basis 
that the process was 
the subject of an 
established housing 
allocations process. 
 

 
N/A 

 
3) Petition 
concerning 
residency at 
Winslow Close 
 

 
09/02/11 

 
The Petition was 
noted.  (Members did 
not request any further 
action on the basis 
that the process was 
the subject of an 
established housing 
allocations process. 
 

 
N/A 

 
4) Petition 
regarding the 
removal of 
barriers from 
Yardley Close. 
 

 
13/04/11 

 
The Committee 
recommended that 
Officers meet with 
petitioners, a local 
disabled resident and 
Police representatives 
with a view to 
identifying a 
compromise solution. 
 

 
Officers are in the process of 
addressing the issues raised in 
the petition.  This action remains 
ongoing.  Further information is 
provided in the main report. 



 

 

 
 

APPENDIX 2 
Petitions – Overview and Scrutiny 

Recommendations Tracker 
 

2011/12 
 

 
Title of Petition 

 
Date considered 

 
Initial Response 

 
Comments on Action 

Taken 
 

 
1) Request for 
relocation of the 
taxi rank from 
Unicorn Hill. 

 

 
24/05/11 

 
The committee 
recommended 
that the petition 
should be 
forwarded to the 
Council’s 
Licensing 
Committee for 
further 
consideration. 
 

 
The petition was considered 
at a meeting of the Licensing 
Committee as it was 
considered to be more 
relevant to the work of that 
body.  Further information 
about the outcome of these 
deliberations is provided in 
the main report. 

 


